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Dress Rehearsal Information:

Dress Rehearsal will be held at the Sanford Performing Arts Center located at the Sanford High School
Please bring your dancer 20 min before their rehearsal time. Schedule is attached. Each number will be
run once on the stage during each time slot then dancers can leave. Please make sure to wear your

costumes! Dancers will receive their ribbon during dress rehearsal also.

Recital Information:

Recital will be held at the Sanford Performing Arts Center located at the Sanford High School. The
address is 100 Alumni Boulevard, Sanford ME but when entering the location in your GPS you should
search for Sanford High School. Parking is available throughout the whole parking lot.

Dancers should arrive no more than 45 min before their show (ie 9:15pm for the Afternoon Show starting
at 10am and 1:15pm for the Evening Show starting at 2pm). Dancers and spectators will enter through the
door marked 43. You will see a sign saying “Sanford Performing Arts Center Gymnasium) on the furthest
right side of the building.

Doors to the auditorium will open ONLY 30 min before the show. Please arrive with your tickets ready
for the correct show (Pink - Morning Show and Blue - Afternoon Show).

There is NO flash photography or videotaping during the recital. We have hired a professional
videographer to capture this special day and need to ensure that enough digital videos are sold.

Dressing Rooms - This year we will have the gymnasium open for all of our dancers. NO
TENTS/CHANGING AREAS CAN BE SET UP IN THE HALLWAY due to the school having security
cameras throughout the hallways that are always on.

Intermission:

Prior to our 10 minute intermission, during each show, we will be presenting our trophy recipients to
recognize their accomplishments. If you are a trophy recipient, please remember to bring a dress or other
nice outfit to wear during the presentation!

During our intermission, we will be selling a few snacks and water. We will also be selling flowers for the
stars in the lobby as well.

Summer and Fall Registration:

Summer registration is now open. Register for camps and classes in person or via mail. Our summer
camps start the week of June 17th and our 5 week summer session starts July 8th. Visit our website for the
most up to date information on the summer schedule.

The tentative Fall Schedule will be released next week! Once the schedule is released registration will be
open online as well as in person every Tuesday from 5-7pm throughout the summer. Anyone who
pre-registers for fall classes by June 27th will receive $10 off their registration. Be sure to check your
email for the release of our tentative fall schedule.

LaKermesse Parade:

We have been invited to once again participate in the LaKermesse Parade on Friday, June 24th. Any
dancer is welcome to attend and dancers 8&under must be accompanied by an adult who can walk at the
end of our group. Please wear your recital t-shirt!



